
 

July 6, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PACIFIC POWER 
R. BRYCE DALLEY 
825 NE MULTNOMAH 
SUITE 2000 
PORTLAND, OR 97232 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 47/Advice 15-008 
 
 
On May 22, 2015, Pacific Power filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR No. 36. 
 
This filing performs housekeeping to correct discrepancies in various tariff sheets. 
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of June 23, 2015, the 
sheets became effective with service rendered on and after June 24, 2015. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
 
 
 
 

 
Marc Hellman 
Administrator 
Rates, Finance and Audit 
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